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September 15, 2014

Mr. Wade Luzny

Chief Executive Officer and Executive Vice-President
Canadian Wildlife Federation

350 Michael Cowpland Drive

Kanata, Ontario

K2M 2W1

Dear Mr. Luzny:

Thank you for taking the time to send your letter on behalf of the Canadian Wildlife Federation
regarding environmental protection. | have noted your concerns regarding the Imperial Metals
tailings pond in Quesnel, British Columbia.

I am proud of our government’s record on the environment, especially with respect to
development. We have a long history of working closely with partners to conserve our
province’s biodiversity. As the issues you raised fall within the areas of responsibility of my
colleagues the Honourable Glen Murray, Minister of the Environment and Climate Change, and
the Honourable Bill Mauro, Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry, | have shared your letter
with them, so that they may also be aware of your concerns. I have asked Minister Murray to
respond to you directly.

Mr. Luzny, thank you again for writing. [ welcome your future comments, and offer you my best
wishes.

Sincerely,

Q(MW

Kathleen Wynne
Premier

c: The Honourable Glen Murray
The Honourable Bill Mauro



